
UNITED STATES 
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Paul L. Yurko 
Interim Director 
Department of Veterans Affairs 
Veterans Health Administration 
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2200 Fort Roots Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72114 

Dear Mr. Yurko: 

2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 
LISLE, IL 60532-4352 

NOV l 9 2018 

Thank you for your letter dated August 16, 2018, informing us of the decision to permanently 
cease principal activities at the entire site located at 1055 Clermont Street, Denver, Colorado. 
We look forward to working with you on the decommissioning of this location. 

Please be advised that, as requested in the aforementioned letter, we are collecting the docket 
files associated with this location and will be forwarding those to you once we have received 
them from our archives. 

A copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
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